
Bell Canada            Fax:    705-722-2263 
Fl-2, 140 Bayfield St.            Tel:    705-722-2244 
Barrie, Ontario                     E-mail: carrie.gordon@bell.ca 
L4M 3B1 
 
 
March 31, 2021 
 
 
Town of Pelham  
Committee of Adjustment 
20 Pelham Town Square 
P.O. Box 400 
Fonthill, ON 
L0S 1E0 
 
Attention: Sarah Leach 
Email only: SLeach@pelham.ca 
 
Dear Ms Leach: 
 
Subject:  Application for Consent – Severance 
                1419 Station Street, Fonthill 
                Part of Lots 5, 6 and 7 and all of Lot 8, Plan 717 
                CofA File: B11/2021P        Bell File:  905-21-109   
 
We acknowledge receipt and thank you for your correspondence March 3, 2021. 
 
Further to our correspondence dated March 26, 2021, our Engineering Department has again reviewed 
any Bell Canada easement requirements for this area.  It has been determined that Bell Canada will not 
require easement protection over these lands. 
 
We respectfully withdraw our easement request for the lands noted above. We apologize for any 
inconvenience this may have caused. 
 
If there are any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
 
Carrie Gordon 
Right of Way Associate 
Encl.  


